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Spray/Pulvériser

BEN'S(R) 100
MAX FORMULA

INSECT REPELLENT SPRAY

Maximum Protection
Protection Maximum

95% DEET

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REPELS:  Mosquitoes, Black Flies, 
Biting Midges, Chiggers, 

Fleas, Ticks.

REG. NO. 20375  P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION   ATTENTION
POISON

37 mL

TENDER CORPORATION
Industrial Park, Box 290

Littleton, NH 
03561 USA

GUARANTEE:
N-N-Diethyl M-Toluamide  95%

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Spray onto exposed skin and hands.  Smooth
over with hands to apply a thin even film to all exposed skin. 
To apply to face, spray on hands and wipe on, avoiding eyes and
mouth.



DISPOSAL: 

Do not reuse empty bottle.  Wrap bottle and put in trash
collection.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep out of eyes,
off lips, and out of mouth.  Harmful if swallowed.  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  DO NOT INHALE SPRAY.  Do not use on
synthetic fabrics and keep off plastics, furniture, and paints.

FIRST AID: If ingested, do not induce vomiting.  Get immediate
medical attention or call Poison Control Centre.  In case of eye
contact, flush eyes with plenty of water.  Get medical attention
if irritation persists.  In rare cases, a skin irritation may
occur.

NET CONTENTS: 37 mL

BEN’S 100

INSECT REPELLENT SPRAY

READ THE LABEL AND BACKER CARD BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC / DOMESTIQUE

REPELS: Mosquitoes, Black Flies, Biting Midges, Chiggers, Fleas
and Tick.  DIRECTIONS: Read and retain backer card.  DISPOSAL: Do
not reuse empty bottle.  Wrap bottle and put in trash collection. 
PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of eyes, off lips, and out of mouth. 
Harmful if swallowed.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  DO NOT
INHALE SPRAY.  Do not use on synthetic fabrics and keep off
plastics, furniture and paints.

FIRST AID: If ingested, do not induce vomiting.  Get immediate
medical attention or call Poison Control Centre.  In case of eye
contact, flush eyes with plenty of water.  Get medical attention
if irritation persists.  In rare cases a skin irritation may
occur.

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE: N-N Diethyl M-Toluamide 95% 

37 mL

REG. NO 20375
P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION    POISON



**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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